St. Conleth & Mary's NS, Newbridge, Co. Kildare.

Roll no: 17872F



Telephone: 045-431179 Email: scoilcm@hotmail.com

Twitter: @St Conleths

16 December 2021

Dear parents/guardians,

As we near the end of Term 1 I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and co-operation over the past few months.

Our school term is due to finish on Wednesday 22 December for Christmas break and school will close at 12pm. Rooms 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, 11, 13 & 15 will exit at 11.57. Rooms 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 14 & 16 will exit at 12pm.

We have no reason to believe that school will either close early or not reopen as planned on January 6. However, we are mindful of the scenario that developed last Christmas with schools not reopening as planned. While we hope that this doesn't happen, we are putting a contingency plan in place. On Tuesday 21 December we will be sending some books home with children that would be needed should the worst happen, and schools remain closed in January 2022. We are aware that some parents/guardians will not be sending their children to school next week and would ask you to make contact with your child's class teacher to arrange for their books to be brought home.

I'd like to wish you and your family health, happiness, peace, and prosperity this Christmas and in the coming New Year.

Kind regards,

Bryan Lynch

Principal: Mr. Bryan Lynch

Deputy Principal: Ms. Aisling Romano